TBILISI STATE UNIVERSITY
ABET COMMITTEE MEETING


Subject:	Minutes of the ABET Committee Meeting

Members:	Ramaz Khomeriki (Chairman), Giorgi Ghvedashvili, Manana Khachidze,    Magda Tsintsadze, Magda Alania, David Kakulia, Tsisana Gavashvili, Ramaz Botchorishvili, Koba Gelashvili, Irina Khutsishvili, Ramaz Botchorishvili. 		
                                 
Time: 		04:00 pm 
Date:	28 February 2017
Venue: 	ABET room in TSU

Ref: 	2017/AC-5
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
Agenda:  

· Progress with Preliminary Self-Study Report;
· Issue of the resource allocation (Ken Walsh);
· grading policy for Departments (Nino Chubinidze); 
· MCC meeting on Thursday.
---------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
The ABET Committee (AC) met on 28 January 2017, Tuesday, in the presence of the Dept. Chairmans, at 04:00 pm in the ABET office in TSU to discuss the agenda.

Ken Walsh the founding Dean of  SDSU Georgia gave a presentation to the Committee Members about the resource allocation in SDSU. Resource allocation in SDSU assures equitable distribution of resources by the units that are calculated taking into account the number of students and hours of teaching. This allows maintaining broad education for students by letting departments give courses to students with different majors. The resources are allocated differently in TSU. While discussing this issue it became evident that existing resources for two departments are not enough to run ABET accredited programs. Mr. Walsh promised to raise this issue to the Rector of the University. 
[bookmark: _GoBack]Nino Chubinidze, a Director of Academic Relations in SDSU gave a short presentation about the grading system in SDSU. She made clear that students with GPA lower than 2.0 will not be able to graduate from ABET accredited programs. It was clear that Georgian laws on education, as well as bylaws of the university, have to be adopted. 
Dr. Hashemipour explained to Committee Members why the Second Track has launched for Georgian Programmes. It is crucially important that the programs that exist do not change substantially. Otherwise, they will be considered to be different programs and have to start from the First Track since there will be no graduates of the new programmes. 
Few details were also explained about the curriculum. EEE has finalized its curriculum and CS has minor changes to make. In addition, Preliminary Self-study report has to include all the reasons why the curriculum has changed the way it has. 
Dr. RAMAZ KHOMERIKI
ABET Committee Chairman
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